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● Our 2023-2024 fiscal audit has been completed and will be presented at the December
Board meeting. A big thank you to Kim for her exceptional dedication throughout the audit
process and fiscal year.

● On Wednesday, November 27th, all staff will participate in a scheduled professional
development day. The agenda includes continued training in LETRS, CORE, Safety Care,
Life Space Crisis Intervention, Internet Safety for Vulnerable Adults, Understanding Public
Housing, Communication Devices, and other relevant topics.

● The Cannon Valley Makers Market celebrated its grand opening earlier this month with
great success! Customer turnout and sales have surpassed our expectations, and the
momentum continues to grow.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


